
 

      
 

 
Attica Correctional Facility Hosts “Day of Mercy” 

 
39 Felician Franciscan Sisters from across the globe recently visited with staff and 
inmates during Attica Correctional Facility’s “Day of Mercy”. The Sisters, putting into 
action Pope Francis’ proclamation for 2016, a Year of Mercy, requested the tour while in 
Western New York to attend their annual Our Lady of Hope Provincial meeting. After 
meeting with the Executive team and touring the facility, inmates from various faiths 
formed a receiving line in the visiting room to personally greet each Sister. The Sisters, 
staff, and inmates enjoyed a lunch prepared on site, and concluded the visit with 
prayers and blessings from several faiths to prepare the Sisters for their journeys back 
home.  
 

 


